
     ST. MARY BYZANTINE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
Glory to Jesus Christ!  Glory to Him forever! 
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“This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad.” Psalm 118:24 
 

THOUGHTFUL WORD 

 

“The greatest possession you have is the 24 hours directly in front of you.” Author Unknown 

 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 

 

May 25 – 8:20 Liturgy with the students,   All are welcome to attend. 

 

PLANNING AHEAD 

 

Kindergarten Graduation – May 30th, 7:00 p.m. 

Grade 8 Graduation – June 2nd, 7:00 p.m. 

Last day of school – June 2, 12:00 Dismissal 

 

Father Daughter Dance  
 

Thank you to the organizers, volunteers, and participants who made the Father/Daughter Dance a wonderful 

evening for our girls! 

 

YEARBOOKS 

 

Yearbooks were distributed today for those students who pre-ordered.  We only have eight extra for sale at 

$20.00 each. 

 

REGISTRATION  

 

All current students need to register for the 2023 - 2024 school year.  If the registration fee is a hardship, please 

contact Mrs. Basalla directly. 

 

KINDERGARTEN & NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION 

 

Kindergarten AND new student registration for the 2023-2024 school year is happening now! If you know of 

kindergarten age students (five years old prior to September 30th) or school age student, please refer them to 

SMB!  If you make a referral of a student who comes to SMB, we will wave your registration fee! 

 

PRESCHOOL 

 

Parents may enroll their children in our preschool program at any point in the year when they turn three years 

old.  Please call Miss Rayokovich at 216-351-8121 for further enrollment information. 

 

SOMETHNG SPECIAL 

 

We have a special surprise activity planned for the students on Wednesday, May 31st.  If you can  

volunteer some time to help out during the day on the 31st, please notify Miss Battaglia at 

battagliak@stmarybyzantine.com. 

 

ACCREDITATION 

 

This year we were reviewed by the Ohio Catholic Schools Accrediting Association, in partner with the Ohio 

Department of Education.  This week we received word that we passed with “full compliance” in all 

standards and full acceptance of our school improvement plan.  The new goals will be reviewed with parents 

in the fall.  
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